
 

 
 

 
Date:   09/22/2015          From:  CSO S. Zorrilla-Mendoza 

 

             

Subject:  Missing Person                          Case: 201504521 

 
 
On Monday, September 21, 2015 at approximately 5:45 p.m. the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 

received information from the Willows Police Department that they made contact with missing person 

Dale Ryan Silvey.  Silvey did not require any further assistance from law enforcement. 

 

 

   
    
 Mike Downey 

Sheriff 

________________________________________________________________________ 
Previous 
 
Date:   09/21/2015          From:  CSO S. Zorrilla-Mendoza 

 

             

Subject:  Missing Person                          Case: 201504521 

     

 

On Saturday, September 19, 2015 the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office received a report of a missing 

person from New Mexico.  The reporting party called stating her son, Dale Ryan Silvey was on a trip to 

Eureka, CA to pick up property and return it to New Mexico.  The reporting party stated Silvey left New 

Mexico on Tuesday, September 15, 2015, and she last had telephone contact with him on Thursday, 

September 17, 2015.  Silvey does not have a cell phone and has been using other people’s phones to 

contact the reporting party.  Silvey was last seen driving a dark blue Ford F350 crew cab with New 

Mexico plates. 

 

Silvey is described as a white, male, adult, 34 years old, 6’1”, 180 lbs, with blonde hair and hazel eyes.  

He was last seen wearing a dark colored t-shirt, dark colored shorts, and a camouflage hat.     

    

Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is 

encouraged to call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-

2539. 

 

 

Mike Downey 
Sheriff 

Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 



 

 
 

 


